
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
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Year 6  enjoying their movie 

afternoon and their Gold winners 

so far this year 

Year 3 enjoyed their party 

day—there was dancing, 

musical statues, pass the 

parcel and lots of food ! 

Do you know anyone or would 

you like to be a School Gover-

nor ?? If so please contact the 

School 

We would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy 

2023.  We will see you back at school on Thursday 5th January. 

We would also like to wish Miss Shurmer-Elliott and Harry P all the 

best in their new adventures 

Would your child be interested 

in piano lessons ?  

These lessons would have to be 

paid termly and price would be 

dependent on uptake. 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Emily is Star Learner 

for being an amazing 

helper, working 

independently and always 

challenging herself.  

Outstanding ! Well done 

Emily. 

Nevaeh is 

Star Learner for 

always working hard 

and her focus in 

Maths 

The whole of Reception 

are Star Learners for 

their wonderful Nativity 

Lenny is Star 

Learner for a huge 

improvement in his 

engagement, 

learning and making 

good choices 

 

Andrei is Star Learner for 

consistently making the right 

choices.  His is always a role 

model to the class and give 

100% effort to everything. 
Eliza is Star Learner for always 

working hard giving 100.  Eliza 

is a helpful member of the 

class 

Arissa is Star Learner for 

always working hard and 

being a perfect role 

model 
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Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Bronze Award this week  

Year 5— Nevaeh 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Silver Award this week  

Year 6— Lola, Harley and Logan 

Year 5— Bobby 

Year 3— Stanley, Arnie, Aria, Jason, Devan and 

Scarlett 

 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Gold Award this week  

Year 6— Lucan, Chloe, Riley and Zeliha 

Year 5— Kaci, Macey, Enes, Lillie-Mae, Lacey-Ann, 

Keira, Callum, Archie, Kyle, Erica and Eric, Jessica 

and JJ 

Year 4— Emily, Michelle Hayden and Harry M 

Year 3— Leah and Nadia 
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

2 3 4 5 6 

9 10 11 12 13 

16 17 18 19 20 

23 24 25 26 27 

30 31 1 2 3 

January 2023 

Bank Holiday School closed  School closed Pupils back to 

school 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

6 7 8 9 10 

February 2023 


